
SAMPLE QUERY LETTER

Dear Editor,

I am a highly paid, well regarded nanny who works in the well-do-do, nouveau riche section of the Philadelphia suburbs. I raise other people’s children as a way to pay my way through graduate school. I’ve noticed a trend in magazine articles lately that include personal stories by contributors that explore the balancing act many students perform as working students. I think these articles highlight the struggles students face as they try to pay for the ever rising cost of education in this current economic state in the United States. I think the subject merits other articles of its kind because there is a pressing need for young adults to make deliberate choices and think independently about how to navigate through their educational career. I also think there is value in creating a backup plan to prepare for the possibility of long bouts of unemployment post-graduation. A series of these personal stories may give other frustrated students ideas and incentives to find both lucrative and even creative ways to pay their ways through school, and perhaps maintain a safety net for income after graduation.

As both a full-time nanny and a full-time graduate student, I have the experience to write an informative piece explaining the day-to-day monotonies and rewards of dealing with other people’s children. My days usually begin at 6:30am every morning during the week, and do not end until my classes end every night at 9:00pm. I’ve worked for parents who ignore their children and treat the nanny simply as “the help,” and I’ve work for wonderful families who have welcomed me into their lives as an adopted family member. I have countless humorous anecdotes to share about the balancing act between work and school; that is, children are needy, and sometimes their parents are even needier. In the end, my experience as a caregiver has been rewarding. Indeed, I’ve grown to love my children, and I maintain lasting relationships with my “good” families. Furthermore, I’m extremely well-paid to help parents turn their children into pretty cool little human beings. That may be the most rewarding part of my day job, and it fuels my motivation to earn my degree and finally embark on a kid-free life of my own for awhile.

I must mention that I am a Publishing graduate student at Rosemont College. I have experience in writing for literary magazines and I can include other freelance articles for your perusal. My own article for your magazine would fall within the parameters of your usual articles. I expect my experiences as a full-time working student will resonate with your readership and create interest for young adults, which I believe is relevant to your needs for a more well rounded demographic. If you are interested, I expect to finish my article before you send out the next edition of your magazine.

I want to thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to hearing your response in regard to my proposal.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Murphy

